Church of Saint Joseph

6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

The Celebration of The Eucharist

Monday, June 5th

9:00 a.m. Mr. & Mrs. Donald

Gaffney

Tuesday, June 6th

9:00 a.m. Mr. & Mrs. Dominic

Vallario

Wednesday, June 7th

9:00 a.m. Georgiana Reynolds

Thursday, June 8th

9:00 a.m. For The People

Friday, June 9th

9:00 a.m. Mr. & Mrs. James

Gaffney, II

Saturday, June 10th

8:00 a.m. Angelo & Inez Bocchino

5:00 p.m. Zachary Lopian

Sunday, June 11th

7:30 a.m. Vincent Marelli, Sr.

9:30 a.m. Peter Cavalero

11:30 a.m. Joseph & Mary

Anginoli

Reconciliation:

Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

Baptisms:

First & Third Sundays of the Month



FOCUS: Jesus sent the gift of the Holy Spirit to protect and guide the Church in carrying out his saving mission. The feast of Pentecost reminds us that the work of the Holy Spirit guides and protects the Church and enables her to carry out her mission. The gift of the Holy Spirit gives us, as disciples, the grace and strength to move forward and live out our call of faith.



Readings for Next Weekend

First Reading: Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9 Second Reading: 2 Corinthians 13:11-13

Third Reading: John 3:16-18

Parish House Office Tel: 543-5950 Fax: 543-6025 School Office Tel: 543-7474 Fax: 543-7817 Religious Education Office Tel: 543-5950 Fax: 543-6025

Priests' Residence Tel: 543-2561

<u>STAFF</u>			
Pastor: Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.	Ext. 15		
Parochial Vicar: Rev. Stephen T. Prisk FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org			
Weekend Associates: Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh			
Religious Education: Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education ATracy@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 13		
Youth Ministry & Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso Tosso@stjoesmendham.org			
Religious Ed. Administrative Ass't: Mary Maximos religioused@stjoesmendham.org			
Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies School: 973-543-7474 Ext. 314 Parish House MDavies@SJSMendham.org	Ext. 18		
Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant JCronin@stjoesmendham.org			
Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello Finance@stjoesmendham.org	Ext. 11		

Parish House: 973~543~5950

Monday ~ Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.

www.stjoesmendham.org



Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter

Ext. 24

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O'Shea & William Gilligan

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia

Welcoming/Weddings:

DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org

Fran Plodkowski 973~543~2145

Family Liturgy:

Maria Gray 908~955~6383

Spiritual Life:

Beverly Ryan 908~879~8799

Parish School Served By:

Lisa Gillespie School Principal Cathleen Witczak Administrative Assistant Lisa Mauriello Finance Manager Karen Johnson Operations Manager Lynne Connor **HSA President** Brian O'Dowd **Education Council**

Parish Mission Statement

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their Christian Vocation in the World.



If you are going into the hospital and would like a priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House at 973~543~5950 to inform the priest.



ParishPay ~ As you prepare for the summer and the start of vacation time, we offer you an option to support our parish through Automated In lieu of weekly collections, the ParishPay program will collect monthly contributions from your checking, savings or credit card account. There is no cost to you to participate in the program. If you choose to participate, this will replace your weekly envelopes and you will no longer have to write a check every week or be concerned about catching up on missed offertory donations. Enrollment is easy. Go to the homepage of our website: http://www.stjoesmendham.org and click on ParishPay, or stop by the Parish House for an enrollment form. Your support in this effort is greatly appreciated!

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that parents accompany young children when they use the bathroom during Mass.

Good Deed Friday ~ We'd like to hear about your good deeds and we will post them on the Saint Joseph Facebook page every Friday. You are free to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! Email your good deed to dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org.

+

Worship

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in the chapel.

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 – 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday's Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the living. We offer our prayers for all those who are suffering and hurting, especially those affected by abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting some time in quiet prayer with our Lord – it's good for the soul! For more information, please contact Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the **Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena** is prayed for all those who are suffering from cancer and other serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For information, call the Parish House.

+

Spiritual Enrichment

The Men's Discussion Group meets on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides presentations and open discussions on a variety of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our Catholic faith. Please call or text Bob Manthey at 973-441-0447 for details. Next Meeting Date: June17.



Ministry to Life

On Behalf of the Babies, thanks for Supporting Life!

Thank you for your generosity and good will during our recent Baby Shower! The mothers at Birth Right are grateful for all the beautiful and practical gifts (and much needed diapers too) for them and their children. Your kindness reassures them that they are not alone on the path that they have chosen. And thank you to all who helped carry the gifts from the Church. God bless all of you!!

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents and doctors are held every Wednesday and Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor Morris hotel). For more information, please call Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.



The Sacrament of The Anointing of the Sick

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call the Parish House to inform one of our priests that a family member needs the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to surgery. "If circumstances suggest it, the celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of Penance." (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church)



St. Joseph School News

St. Joseph School Where Faith, Family and Education Come Together.

Please visit us at www.sjsmendham.org
to see all that is happening.

Calling all Kindergarten Students! - Do you know any families with Kindergarten students for Fall 2017? Invite them to "experience a day in the life of SJS Kindergarten!" We invite prospective students and their families to come and visit our exceptional program. Please help us spread the word about our amazing school!

Students in Grades 4 through 8 will be taking final exams this week. The Kindergarten class will go Mendham Borough Park for their annual picnic and Grade 1 will travel to the Schiff Nature Preserve.

The week will conclude with our annual **Field Day** at Mendham Borough Park. Following field day, students will return to school for the **End of the Year Celebration** sponsored by the HSA.

Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school year has begun for new students. Please contact Mrs. Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange a tour.

St. Joseph School has some openings for students in the lower grades. We were designated a *National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence* in 2012, are AdvancED Accredited and a STEM school. For more information, please call 973-543-7474, ext. 5, or visit us at sjsmendham.org. St. Joseph School Where Faith Family and Education Come Together.

The St. Joseph School Student Council will be celebrating our graduates with the "Happy **Graduation Project."** This is your opportunity to wish a SJS graduate well as they enter their high school years. Bright yellow balloons will be delivered to the graduates during graduation week with messages from friends and family. To participate in this exciting tradition, please visit our website at www.sjsmendham.org and look under the parent tab. Thank you for your continued support of St. Joseph School.

+

Religious Education

www.stjoesmendham.org

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 atracy@stjoesmendham.org

Mary Maximos, Assistant, ext. 14 religioused@stjosemendham.org

REGISTRATION FOR 2017-2018 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM

Discount for those who register by July 1, 2017

Please find the registration form along with more information about the program on the parish website at: www.stjoesmendham.org.

We ask that you mail your registration form to: St. Joseph Church Parish House 6 New Street, Mendham, NJ 07945 Attention: Religious Education

OR drop it off in the Parish House drop box located next to the front door. Please place your

form in an envelope along with your check. Thank you!

There is an annual Family Fee of \$200.

The individual student fee structure is:

Grades K-10:

"Early" Registration rate: \$30 per child if received on or by July 1, 2017

"Late" Registration rate: \$55 per child if received on or after July 2, 2017

Additional Sacramental Fees:

\$50 per child in Grade 2 only \$50 per child in Grade 10 only



Teen News

High School Youth Ministry

APPALACHIA MISSION TRIP BAKE SALE ~

Please support our teens in their final fundraiser of the year. They will be holding a **Bake Sale at Kings Shopping Center on Sunday, June 4, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.** All proceeds will support our 54 teens and 20 adult chaperones as they travel to Appalachia to repair homes for the working poor. Thank you for all of your support!

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org.



Diocese of Paterson

Due to the unprecedented requests for assistance from Catholic Charities' food pantries and in order to fulfill our obligations to the poor, Bishop Serratelli has authorized a Diocesan-wide food collection in all parishes and agencies on the **Feast of Corpus Christi**, Saturday/Sunday, June 17 and 18. We are all being asked to bring assorted food products on that day. St. Joseph has been asked to provide milk (powdered or canned) and deodorant. Cash donations will also be accepted. Please mark Saturday and Sunday, June 17 and 18 as

the food collection day in order to help those in need in our Diocesan community of Morris, Passaic and Sussex Counties.

Vocations Discernment for young men 15-25. "Quo Vadis - Where are you going?" Where is the Spirit acting in your life? Where is the Lord encouraging you to go? Quo Vadis Days is a time of recreation, fellowship, and prayer to help you explore the Lord's call in your life. Activities will include prayer, Mass, Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, Liturgy of the Hours, Rosary, games, sports, talks, great food, and discussions. It is a time to share our faith and meet other young men seeking God's will. Quo Vadis Days will be held June 27-29, at the Sacred Heart Retreat Center in Newton, New Jersey. There is no cost. For more information and/or registration, contact the coordinators Fr. Edgar Rivera and Fr. Luis Hernandez in the Vocations Office at 973-777-711, 8818. ext. or email: fredgar@patersondiocese.org.

The Diocese of Paterson will be hosting the 2017 Marian Pilgrimage on October 21 to Washington, DC. The pilgrimage will provide the faithful the opportunity to join parishioners throughout the diocese in a prayer-filled day that includes Mass, Confession, Rosary, Divine Mercy, and Catechetical presentations. Signups will take place next weekend, June10 & 11 in the narthex.

An overnight option is available (October 20-21, 2017) which includes transportation, two meals, overnight accommodations at the Westin Hotel in Virginia, and spiritual visits to America's First Cathedral, and St. Jude Shrine in Baltimore, and the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception. Included will be daily Masses for Friday and Saturday, Confession, devotional time, and a lot more. Please contact the Diocesan Pilgrimage Office at 973-728-8162, or secretary@olgpnj.org for a brochure or more information on the overnight trip.

Pilgrimage ~ Bishop Serratelli will be the Spiritual Director of a trip this summer to *Fatima* and *Southern Spain*. The Pilgrimage celebrates

the 100th Anniversary of the Apparitions in Fatima and then continues on to Spain. The Pilgrimage will be from July 16 to 24. For more information or to make reservations, please contact Great Experiences at 201-825-3725 or email them at greatexinc@verizon.net.

Parishioners, please note: On our Diocesan website, <u>www.patersondiocese.org</u>, there is the Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for printing. This directive has been approved by the Bishops of New Jersey.

Policy of Diocese of Paterson in Response to Complaints of Sexual Abuse:

If any person may have been abused by any priest, they should immediately contact their local County Prosecutor's Office and the Diocese's Victims' Assistance Coordinator, Peggy Zanello at 973-879-1489. You may also be in touch with either of the Diocesan Response Officers: Rev. Msgr. James T. Mahoney, Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia, at 973-777-8818, ext. 205, or Sister Joan Daniel Healy, S.C.C., Chancellor/Delegate for Religious, at 973-777-8818, ext. 248.

The entire text of the Policy of the Diocese of Paterson in Response to Complaints of Sexual Abuse is available on the diocesan website: www.patersondiocese.org.



Knights of Columbus

IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL.

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or tquaglia@ptc.com.

Please visit us on our website: http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org

+

Human Concerns

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects clothing donations. We will continue to collect nonperishable food items. If you have other items to donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi Conover at 973-543-0248.

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English Center in Paterson. The pantry is in serious need of the following items: rice, canned soups, canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces. Place your donations in the bin at the west entrance ONLY. If you have any questions regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445. Thank you!

Community News AMA

We are in Need of Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist and Pastoral Visitors to assist us in our ministry to the sick at Morristown Medical Center. If interested, please contact Sr. Jo Mascera, S.S.C. at 973-971-5913.

Tuesday, June 13 - 100th Anniversary - Join in celebrating Our Lady of Fatima's Second Apparition to the three shepherd children in 1917. All are welcome at Our Lady's Blue Army Shrine, 674 Mountain View Road East, Asbury, NJ. A Jubilee Year Plenary Indulgence has been granted to this Shrine.

Info 908-689-1700, ext. 210 www.bluearmy.com.

Dominican College Information Session on Undergraduate and Graduate Degrees will be held on Wednesday, June 7, from 5:30 – 7:30 p.m. – Orangeburg, NY in the Prusmack Center. www.DC.edu.

Friendly Visitors Needed ~ Visiting Nurse Association of Northern New Jersey's Friendly Visitor program provides volunteers with a rewarding

volunteer opportunity and homebound neighbors with a break from the social isolation that often comes from living alone or being homebound. For more information, please contact Rachel Enderle, Volunteer Coordinator, at 973-451-4128 or renderle@vnannj.org.

Villa Walsh Summer Camp ~ Week 1 (June 26-30) Week 2 (July 10 – 14)

<u>Morning Session: 9:00 a.m. – Noon:</u> Basketball, Soccer, Softball or Track/Cross Country <u>Afternoon Session: 1:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.</u> Volleyball, Tennis, Lacrosse or Spirit and Dance

Or join us for both sessions and participate in our supervised lunch from noon – 1:00 p.m. Call or email Camp Director: Denise Wendorff with questions or email: summercamp@villawalsh.org, or www.villawalsh.org and look under the athletics tab.

Come Ride With Us! Mendham Area Senior Transportation transports senior and disabled residents in Mendham Borough and Mendham Township to medical appointments and food shopping. We also transport to the Veterans Hospital in Lyons. Call 973-543-2666 to register and Come Ride With Us!

Free Blood Pressure Screening! The Visiting Nurse Association of Morristown holds blood pressure clinics in the Community Room at Mendham Area Senior Housing every first and third Thursday of the month from 9:30-10:30 a.m. These clinics are free and open to *all* residents of Mendham Borough and Mendham Township.

Family Name:	NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM Date:			
Address:	City:		Zip:	
Telephone (H)		_(Cell):		
E-Mail:	Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?:			
Husband:	Religion:			
Wife:	Religion:			
List Only Those Living With You: Children	Date of Birth	Religion	School & Grade	
Children Eligible for CCD:	Others living with you?		How Related?	

